
Monday 06/03
The day began with welcoming Dutch and Portuguese students. After a friendly breakfast, we had planned some 
 ice-breaking game. Then each group worked on their respective projects. We also organized a two-hour rally to

discover the city of Bordeaux, followed by a visit to the City Hall. The evening ended with a friendly pizza party to
celebrate the arrival of our guests.
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TUESDAY 07/03
We had a memorable day thanks to the visit of the Château Reignac and the Cité du Vin. We visited the estate, the

house, and discovered where the wine is made and stored according to its age. We also tasted quality wine. We
then continued our day at the Cité du Vin for an exciting guided tour, as well as an invitation to wine tasting.



thursday 09/03

The day started with a group work session for

the different projects. We then had our lunch

at the high school cafeteria. After that, we

went to the 1kubator at 2 pm to meet with

startup managers.

WEDNESDAY 08/03

In the  morning, the project teams gathered to put the finishing touch on their pitches s.
After a year of intense work, the teams presented their projects at the Regional Council

Meeting Hall  in front of the Vice-President of the Regional Council, Mr. Jean-Louis
Nembrini. A cocktail was then served to celebrate the success of these large-scale

collaborative projects.


